
Dear members of the House Rules Committee, 
 

I am a constituent from Portland, and I am writing to state my support for HB 2927. I urge you to do all you can to 

pass the bill, so our democracy is more representative and controlled less by antiquated and irrelevant 
institutions like the electoral college. 
 

Best,  
 

Rachel Schiff 

 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/HB2927

